
From: American Accountability Foundation <records@americanaccountabilityfoundation.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 5:50 PM 
To: Daloz, Todd <Todd.Daloz@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 

 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize 
and trust the sender. 
THe images are attached.  There is a fair likelihood that there is significant overlap between 
the dates I have provided and the dates that are in the image.    
 
Additionally since the dates in some of the images pre-date the current AG, I would expect 
you would apply the same policy as discussed in your response.   
 
Thank you for your prompt reply.  
 
Tom 
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